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To:  Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker,
University of Alaska Anchorage

Fr: Kimberly Swiantek,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Proposal Regarding Incoming Transcripts from Study Abroad Agencies

On November 1, 2013 the Faculty Senate approved to the following motion brought forward by the
Undergraduate Academic Board.

Motion to approve the proposal regarding incoming transcripts from study abroad agencies:

UAB moves that UAA adopt a policy which limits the amount of credit awarded for a study abroad
experience through an outside agency to 15 credits per semester. This will allow the student to be enrolled
as a full-time student with complete financial aid, while still reducing the possible negative ramifications
of surplus credits and maintaining compliance with current policy.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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